
— — — —
— . —

~— . —

~4pijC OCT
October 15, 2012

Debra Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street
Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: DT 11-136. Additional information requested regarding segTEL, Inc.
petition to construct and maintain a fiber optic communications cable over
and across Public Waters of the Contoocook River in Penacook. NH.

Dear Ms. Howland,

Included with this letter are six copies of the Petition of segTEL, Inc. to construct
and maintain a fiber optic telecommunications cable over and across the
Contoocook River in Penacook, NH.

This fiber optic communication cable will be attached to existing poles outlined in
the attached petition.

Should you have any questions, or require any additional information, please
contact me.

Sincerely,

Kevin M. Shea
segTEL, Inc.
P0 Box 610
325 Mount Support Road
Lebanon, NH 03766
kevin@segtel.com


